
T~E ~CiTY %~ ~Rt~~iDE~1C~
STATE OF RHODE IS'J~NO 1►ND PR~YtDENCe ?!AN?ATIONS

RES~LUi~~~l ~~ THE ~~T1~ C~UNCI'~
No. 2 5 2

f Ap~iroved Apri ~ 2~+, 19~i~i

WHEREaS, The recent experimental removal of ~I;he in-

bound bus stop prev~ic~usly located at the intersection of Fiope

Str~et and Elgin Street has not be2n a success, and

WHEREAS, Numerous comp;aints have been received from

the residents of the area indicating this removal has been a

considerable inconvenience,

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, That the Rhode Island

Public Transit Authority is hereby requested to restore the in-

bound bus stop formErly located at the intersection of Hope Street

and Elgin Street.
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CITY OF PROVIDENCE, RHODE ISLAND . MAYOR JOSEPH R PAOLINO, jR.

Rose M. Meadonca ~y. ~~' - Michae? R. Clemerit

City Clerk a,-~O~"~ ~~ First Deputy

~ ~C, c~
Clerk of Couacil ~ "' - g Grace Nobrega

+~oe~
Second Deputy
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~
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CITY HALL

" f~ay o. ?930

nhode Isl;:nd Publ~c Tr~rsit ;~uthorit~i
2b5 Melrose ~treet y
Providerc~, ~hcde isl~r~ G2°07

De~r Sir:

Enclose~ is certi`ieu co~y af ~.~solutior No.

2E2, approved April 24, 19u6; spo~sored by Ca~:~cil-

m~n Nerm~n C. Pitts; for ~~our stud;~ an~ r~v~e~~~.

~lery ~Lr~.:l~~ ;~ou~ s.

' Rose M. ~~n~orca,
Cit;~ Cier'r,.

RM~~/ j ma

~nc.



Paul J. Fournier
Chairman

Hon. John C. Revens, Jr.

Raymond W. Caine, Jr.
John M. Skeffington, Jr.
Charles A. Masso
Robert A. Stravato
Herbert F. DeSimone
Bruce R. Ruttenberg, Esq. — Secretary
William H. Trevitt — General Manager
Harvey G. Darelius — Treasurer

Ms. Rose M. Mendonca
City Clerk
City Hall
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Ms. Mendonca:

Rhode Islar~d

265 Melrose Street • Providence RI 02907 • P.O. Box 2816 • 401-781-9450

May 14, 1986 I

i
i

I am in receipt of your correspondence dated May 6, 1986 ;
and enclosed Resolution Number 262 which requests that the bus,
stop formerly located on Hope Street at Elgin Street be restoreid.

Please be informed that our Safety Department has spoken
to Mr. Jim Sussman of Providence Traffic Engineering and indicated
that we have no objection to the reestablishment of said stop.:

It is my understanding that he will be acting on the Resolution
in the immediate future.

Thank you for znforming us of this change.

Sin ~
ely,
.

~v < ~~, ~ ~~/%
William H. Trevitt
General Manager
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